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Newhall Bulletin: 18.12.2020 

Attendance This Week 

Cherry 99.3% 

Willow 99.3% 

Beech 99.2% 

Rowan 100% 

Elm 99.3% 

Hazel 97.7% 

House Points 

Air 1297  

Earth 1208  

Fire 1228  

Water 1221  

Message from the Senior Leadership Team 
We’ve reached the end of a very busy term. It was wonderful to read the reports that teachers had written for 
the children and to see such lovely comments about how they have settled back into school, their progress and 
their love of various subjects. We’ve said it before but we really are so proud of the children and the way that 
they have taken everything in their stride over these past few months. They have done us and you proud. 
The children have had great fun this week and it has been really lovely to see all the festive crafts and activities 
they’ve completed. They are rightfully excited to now be able to spend some much needed time with their 
families to rest and relax. We hope that the next few weeks are everything that you are hoping they will be and 
that you all get some time to put your feet up! We look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 5th 
January 2021! Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to our school.  
 
Friends of Newhall PTA  
A huge thank you to all those who participated in the recent sponsored event or made a donation.  Your 
generosity is much appreciated and £2122 has been raised for the school! WOW! 
 

We would like to thank everyone who has been involved in organising the PTA events this year and for coming 
up with new COVID safe ideas to enable us to continue to raise money for school resources in the absence of 
our usual events.  We really appreciate your ongoing support! 
 
Video Game Safety 
We’ve attached an information leaflet which outlines the PEGI ratings for various video games that the children 
may receive as gifts. Please take a moment to read through and visit the PEGI website for further information. 

Upcoming Events: 
 
5th January—First day of Spring 
Term 

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can be read by any 
barcode scanner app on your smart 
phone to access the allergen and 
nutritional data.  
Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Please note, there is a 
new winter menu so 
please do have a look 
at the new options.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A big thank you from all the 
staff at Newhall for all your 

kind and generous Christmas 
cards and gifts!   

Much appreciated! 
We wish you all a restful and 

safe holiday period. 
 


